

January 5, 2017

## NEW HORIZONS ACADEMY

6701 W. Charleston Blvd. Las Vegas, Nevada 89146

Phone: 702-876-1181

Fax: 702-365-7807

Las Vegas Rotary Foundation, Inc.

P.O. Box 15152

Las Vegas, Nevada 89114

Re: Donation of \$2,500.00 (Check #7717)

Dear Rotary Foundation,

## **Board of Directors**

Barry Becker
Neil J. Beller, Esq.
Sandra Kaplan
Linda Martin
Tom Moore
Jerry Peck
C. Terry Raben
George West

Our students, staff, and the Board of Directors at New Horizons Academy would like to thank you most sincerely for your generous monetary donation. Being a non-profit school and trying to keep tuition for our special children to a minimum, we depend on charitable organizations with a big heart, and generous persons such as you, for periodic support. Please know that we appreciate your help. Your donation will help ensure the academic success of our students.

Sincerely,

Barbara Bidell, Principal

New Horizons Academy

New Horizons Center for Learning

outraia Balle

(702) 876-1181 (Office)

bidellb@nhalv.org